
Beautiful SAVIOR Lutheran Church 
9800 SE 92nd Ave 

Happy Valley, OR 97086 

We would like to pray for you! If you have public prayer requests you 
can share them on the Connection Card or call the office. 

Pray for Family 
Provide strength and comfort for those struggling physically: 

Pray for One Another 

9:00 a.m. October 27, 2019 

Do Good with Jesus 

Ministry Staff 

Pray for Community 
Draw to faith in Christ Jesus: Janet, Scott G., Jenn, Jeny, Tanya, Rob, 
Leah, Alyxis, Ed, Sarah, Gary 

Pastor 
pastormark@bslc.com 

 
Preschool 

alyxis@bslc.com 
 

Office 
patti@bslc.com 
kathy@bslc.com 

 

Elders 
elders@bslc.com 

 
Directors Board 

directorsboard@bslc.com 
 

Phone 
503.788.7000  

Web: www.bslc.com  

Give online by 
texting BSLC  

to 77977. 
 

Download the 
BSLC app: 

Text bslcapp to 
77977 

Wi-Fi Password:  
Guest2Int  

See Steve or Greta Schmidt in the lobby for details or 

Frequently Asked Questions 
What kind of service can I expect?  We have a beautiful mix of 
traditional hymns and contemporary songs. We project words and lyrics 
on the wall for ease of reading and participating.  You are welcome to 
wear whatever you feel comfortable in when around other people.   
 
How about my children?  We have a Family Message during the 
service where an adult accompanies the children to the front for their 
own message.  Art bags are available in the lobby to help children focus 
on age-related papers.  Upstairs is a staffed nursery for babies and 
toddlers and a cry room at the back right for nursing or fussy little ones. 
 
When and how do you serve communion? On the 1st & 3rd Sunday.  
The rows of people are ushered to front kneelers where the elements 
are offered by elders with multiple options based on preference. 
 
Do you have Sunday School classes for all ages?  Yes, though in the 
summer we only have one class for adults and children.  See bulletin. 
 
How do I get involved?  Check out our website: www.bslc.com/Do 
Good/Within BSLC.  Someone will then get in touch with you. 
 
What synod is BSLC?  Missouri Synod 

Our next blood drive will be on Tuesday,  
Nov 12, from 1:00 pm - 6:00 pm.  There are 
plenty of times available to give the gift of 
life. Sign up in the lobby, call Marian or 
online at Red CrossBlood.org and enter 
BeautSaviorPDX. 

Eyeglasses to Help Others See 
We are doing a Eyeglass Drive to send good, but no longer used, 
eyeglasses to MOST (Mission Opportunities Short Term) who then 
sort, test, repackage and then take them to developing countries. 
Gently used eyeglasses for adults and children, both prescription and 
non-prescription, can enable: 

• An adult to secure a job to support his or her family 

• A child to succeed in school 

• A senior to continue to live independently 

• A mother or father to see their child's face clearly for the first time 

• People to hear the Gospel message while they are being fitted for 
glasses 

This simple act of charity has the possibility of impacting many lives 
for years to come.  If you have any unbroken eyeglasses that you will 
not use anymore, please put them in the container at the Connect 
Center by Thursday, October 31.  After that, Trish R will send them 
to MOST. 

The Guys’ Thanksgiving Breakfast sign ups start on Sunday Nov. 
10th. We are really excited that Jed Wachlin, fireman extraordinaire, 
will be sharing on the Ephesians 6 Armor of God from a firefighter's 
perspective of his equipment.  This is for all men, boys and any family 
members or friends you would like to invite and includes an all-you-
can-eat buffet, prizes, and some great “guy” time. Think about any 
friends you have seen there before that you haven’t seen in a while or 
neighbors or family, including grandsons, nephews or grandpas, that 
would benefit from getting out of the house early that morning.  The 
fun goes from 7:30-9:30 a.m. on Thanksgiving Day.   
 
If your next step is to personally invite one of these guys/boys, we 
would pray for you to do that if you check that on your Connection 
Card today.  Call Doug C for any questions.     



October Monthly Verse  
“"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you 
rest. Take My yoke upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in 
heart, and you will find rest for your souls. For My yoke is easy and my burden 
is light."     Matthew 11.28-30 

 

 
Micah 

You can also takes notes to keep on the BSLC app. 

Message Notes Today 
Even So Come 

Welcome  

Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Facedown 

Great Are You Lord 

Family Message  

Micah 1:1-9 

Message 

Nicene Creed 

Your Love Defends Me 

Revelation Song 

Offering 

A Mighty Fortress 

His Story - Mexico 

Prayers 

Lord’s Prayer 

Benediction 

The flowers on the altar 
today are provided by 
Richard and Maryanne K 
in celebration of 33 years 
of marriage. 

Enjoy People & Walk Together 

We have a staffed 
nursery upstairs for any 
tired or restless young 
ones (ages infant to 4 
years), as well as a Cry 
Room at the back of the 
sanctuary with speakers 
for hearing the service. 

Sundays 10:30-11:30 a.m.  
Kids Community Sunday                                  Youth 
Nursery (infants thru 3yr)                                         Middle School 
3yrs - 4yrs                    2nd - 3rd grade                     Sr. High 
K - 1st grade                  4th - 5th grade            
 

 
 

Adults  
Haunting Prophets - In the month of October, much attention is given 
to ghosts and goblins and other spooky stuff.  And during our worship 
services and adult class, we expect to be “haunted” by the spirits of 
long-ago as well.  These will not be undead zombies 
stalking us or disembodied apparitions floating about, but 
holy men of God: prophets like Jonah and Amos, Obadiah 
and Micah.  Each Sunday, one of these will show up to 
describe in their own words the essence of their message 
to people who lived thousands of years ago.  But the 
spooky thing is how relevant their messages still are in our 
day and age!  

GriefShare Still Open 
The grief recovery support group called GriefShare. Began on 
Thursday, but it is not too late to join the group.  All sharing is 
confidential and received with grace and compassion.  Join us in 
Fellowship B at 1:00 p.m. each Thursday.  This is for anyone, not just 
BSLC people and will be during the day. 

Join in with the Planning in Portland 
"For I was hungry and you gave Me something to eat., I needed 
clothes and you clothed Me, I was sick and you looked after Me.. 
Whatever you did for one of least of these brothers of Mine, you did for 
Me."  Matthew 25:35-36, 40.  Orphan Grain Train is an LCMS backed 
501(c)(3) Recognized Service 
Organization, that does just 
that.  With great love and 
compassion OGT aids the poor, the hungry, the naked, the sick, the 
destitute throughout the U.S. and in 69 countries around the world.  
Jesus encourages us to be a part of helping the least of His brothers 
and sisters, and so we are in the initial stage of organizing an Orphan 
Grain Train branch in the Portland area.  An informational/
organizational meeting will be held at 3 PM on November 3 at Christ 
the Vine Lutheran Church, 18677 SE Hwy 212, Damascus.  We need 
people with loving, compassionate, mission hearts to be a part of this 
fine organization.  Thus you are invited and encouraged to attend this 
meeting.  For questions and further information please contact Pastor 
Dennis Bohren at 503-460-7733 or dennis.bohren@comcast.net.   

Next Sunday we will have 
the Concordia University 
Praise Ensemble to lead us 
in worship and Rev. “Bo” to 
present the message and 
teach us in the adult class.  
We will take a special offering to show our support of this ministry from 
the CU. 


